
Earth Removal Board 

Meeting Minutes 

January 22, 2013 

 

 

Members Present Robert J. Barrell, David Eckhardt, John O’ Brien, Vincent Vignaly 

 

Members Absent   Robert Ash 

 

Chairperson John O’Brien opened the meeting at 7PM“  

 

The minutes of the previous Earth Removal Board held on December 18, 2013 were read 

and approved as amended by unanimous vote  

 

Chairman John O’Brien opened the continued public hearing (Request for earth removal 

permit by Baldarelli Brothers from 12&20 Laurel Street and &38 Almanac Way) at 7 05 

PM  

 

 

The Earth Removal Board received a request for a Continuance from DeFalco 

Engineering Services authored by Mr. Farnsworth .dated January 22, 2013.In the request 

for a continuance of the public hearing Mr. Fransworth states the need for clarification 

from DCR and the West Boylston Building Department.  Mr. Fransworth also seeks 

commitments for additional Soil- Borings. 

 

After a brief discussion Mr. Eckhardt moved to continued the public hearing to February 

12 at 7PM. This motion was seconded by Mr. Barrell and approved by unanimous vote 

 

Mr. Vignaly moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Eckhardt and approved by 

unanimous vote. The meeting adjourned at 7 15 PM 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

Robert J. Barrell  

Clerk 


